From: Sally Rogers I

Sent: 14 November 2022 14:11

To: Planning Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning Application 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

OBIJECTION

| am writing to object to the revised application per above.

Why would Camden allow a developer to demolish an ugly building {(with all the dust, noise, disruption)
only to build an even uglier - but even more importantly - taller building? The existing building could
instead be reimagined and brought up to modern standards and made good use of, even for so much
needed social housing

The Council should be the protector of the old buildings within the conservation area of West Central and
Museum Street. And at the same time, having an eye to establishing more, not less, social housing within
the area. We do not need any more office blocks (check out how many hundreds, if not thousands, of
offices remain empty) nor luxury flats for overseas investors. Save the concrete, steel and energy required
to build this and help protect the environment and do not set a precedent for others wishing to build
tower blocks in the area.

Sally Rogers

Flat 16, Duval Court
36 Bedfordbury
WC2N 4DQ

Sent from Qutlook



